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Date: Monday, May 08, 2017 4:02:10 PM

Dear Senator Dembrow,

I have been a resident of Bend, Oregon for over 22 years. During this
time, | have seen the City encroach on the nearby natural areas more
and more.

Enough is enough. Further encroachment on scenic areas is not
necessary. The building of a bridge by Bend Parks and Recreation in an
area of virgin beauty is not necessary; it's time to protect the
scenic areas surrounding Bend.

The US Forest Service has stated their opposition to the bridge and
added traffic it will bring to a pristine area. Many, many residents
of Bend are opposed to development in the pristine area.

Please do not allow a bridge to be built. Please pass HB 2027.
Regards,

Evan Julber

19507 Sunshine Way

Bend, OR 97702
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